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The meeting began at 3:06 p.m.
The minutes of August 16, 2010 were approved.
Lot A - Illegal Loading & Unloading of Students

There were several complaints of vehicles dropping off students in front of the Administration Building.  Instead of turning into the drop off zone, the vehicles block traffic into the college by stopping north of the drop off zone in front of Humanities, on El Camino Way right at the entrance to the college. This creates a hazard to other vehicles and pedestrians.  To deter vehicles from stopping in that area, the curb was repainted red and A frame signs were put up warning vehicles not to stop.  Enforcement has been stepped up in the area and citations are being issued.  Community Services Officers and cadets are to monitor the signs to make sure they don’t fade or deteriorate.
Enforcement of Disabled Parking Violators 
Several people using disabled placards are stating that their placards have been rechecked many times by different cadets while they are parked on campus.  People are required by law to present to cadets and officers proper identification.  Enforcement of disabled parking violators takes place every other week.  The ticket amount for the violation is $335.  Some common violations are people parking in disabled stalls to wait for someone they are picking up, and people misusing a family member’s placard or a deceased person’s placard.
Roundtable
Tom Brown – Parking is going well this semester.  He has not heard of any issues or complaints. Repairs to some parking lots and perimeter roads on campus will be done towards the end of the semester and during winter break.
Erick Mendoza – The state passed a new bill that would raise parking citations up by $3.  We would have to raise our parking citations from $35 to $38 because of the state increase.  It was suggested that the students be notified of this increase.
Patricia Gebert – The college program for kids went well. People are following the one way directional in Lot C south that was put in place because of the program and she sees less cars speeding through the area. 

Jimmy Younis – He will bring up the parking citation increase to $38 at his next student meeting.

The meeting ended at 3:32 p.m.

